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Dear Recommenders, 

Thank you for your recent feedback. 

I would like to extend my sincerest apologies for any typos and grammatical errors present in 
the manuscript. I trust that the revisions we have made have rendered the document more 
readable. 

Additionally, we have incorporated your recommendations provided within the text. A 
version with tracked modifications has been included with this submission, alongside the 
preprint available on Zenodo. Furthermore, we have responded to some of your comments. 

We have also included further explanations regarding the general contributions of Christophe 
Dejours in the sociology of work, and we have expanded upon what constitutes a "beauty" 
judgment. 

The inclusion of the paragraph on subjectivity was suggested by one of the reviewers, and we 
believe it raises an interesting point. In response to your feedback, we have revised it to 
clarify it and to elucidate the connection between qualitative assessment and subjectivity. 

Thanks for your patience, and looking forward to reading your last recommendation 
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